
MONDAY 12 JULY 2010
Welcome to the FOM Newsletter. 
  

In this issue... 
 

Promoting Positive Mental Health in Health 
Professionals 
 
Now Booking: 
Promoting Positive Mental Health in Health Professionals 
1 October 2010 
Newry, Northern Ireland 
 
Joint conference with the Irish Faculty of Occupational Medicine 
 
This conference will consider the particular mental health problems which health 
professionals can experience. The focus will be on how these problems  should be 
addressed and how health professionals can best be supported.  An expert group of 
speakers will cover various aspects, including what to do when there are concerns 
about a practitioner's health and wellbeing, how to prevent burnout, and stress 
reduction for GPs. 
 
Programme and booking form: www.facoccmed.ac.uk/library/docs/conffomoct10.pdf 
 

With best wishes 

 
Nicky Coates 
Chief Executive 

  
 


